
April 29, 2022 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Meals on Wheels Sacramento Kitchen Project in fiscal year 
2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is Meals on Wheels by ACC and the project is 
located at 7375 Park City Drive Sacramento, CA 95831. 
 
The funding would be used to purchase food service equipment for a new commercial kitchen in 
the Sacramento area that would allow Meals on Wheels by ACC to produce locally sourced, 
freshly prepared meals to Sacramento seniors and expand their program capacity.    
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Ami Bera, M.D. 

Member of Congress  

 


